
          
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
 
 Please be advised that a Special (open) Meeting of the City Council has been 
called by Council President Sareini and Councilmember Hammoud to be held on 
Tuesday, October 8, 2024 at 6:30 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, at the 
Dearborn Administrative Center, 16901 Michigan Ave., Dearborn, Michigan, for 
the following purpose: 
 

 
1. To conduct a Public Hearing to consider the establishment of the 

"Warren Avenue Corridor Industrial Development District" located at 
14225 W. Warren Avenue pursuant to Act 198 of 1974 as 
amended, being "An Act to provide for the establishment of plant 
rehabilitation districts and industrial development districts in local 
governmental units; to provide for the exemption from certain 
taxes." This recommendation comes pursuant to the letter dated 
August 14, 2024, from Hollingsworth Logistics Group, LLC 
requesting that an Industrial Development District be established. 
The district is hereby requested pursuant to the initiative of the City 
of Dearborn and requesting immediate effect. 

 
 
 

 This public hearing will only be for the creation of the district. After the district Is 
established, the owners of record and/or its lessees may apply for tax abatement. 
Another public hearing must be held to grant the abatement.    
      

 
 

       GEORGE T. DARANY 
       City Clerk 
 
 

Individuals with disabilities who require special accommodations, auxiliary 
aids or services to attend or participate in this program should contact 
(313) 943-2025 or TTY (313) 943-2843.  Reasonable advance notice is 
required. Individuals may contact Council members in advance of the 
meeting by email at CouncilStaff@ci.dearborn.mi.us or by phone at (313) 
943-2025. 
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